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DECISION

This matter was heard on the 14th November. 1996.

2. By letter dated 25th October, 1996. the Caribbean
Telecommunications Limited ("CTL"1 has objected to the provision of
wireless local loop telephone system by the Guyana Telephone and
Telegraph Company Limited ("GT&T"1. However, Dr Soobrian, who
represented CTL, admitted that in the case of wireless local loop
telephone system the message is conveyed by means of radio
frequency and that if the Government allocates a person a radio
frequency and allows him to operate a radio telephone. he can
operate a wireless local loop telephone system.

3. In the light of the above concession, and the provisions of
Annexure E of the Agreement dated 18th June. 1990, between the
Government of Guyana and the Atlantic Tele-Network Inc., and the
Licence dated 19th December. 1990, granted to GT&T under the
Telecommunications Act 1990 (No. 28 of 19901, it is clear that GT&T
is entitled to provide telephone service by wireless local loop
system.

ORDER

In view of the above, the objection raised by CTL is rejected.

3/...

2. By letter dated 25th October, 1996, the Caribbean
Telecommun ications Limi t.ed ("CTL") has ob;ecterl to t.heprovi sion of
wireless local loop telephone system by the Guyana Telephone and
Teleqraph Company Limi t.ed ("GT&T"). However. Dr Soobrian. who
represented CTL, admitted that in the case of wireless local loop
telephone system the messaqe is conveyed by means of radio
frequency and that if the Government allocates a nerson a radio
frequency and allows him to opera te a rad i0 telephone , he can
operate a wireless local loop telephone system.

3. In the liqht of the above concession, and the provisions of
Annexure E ()f the Aqreement dated 18th June. 1qcW, between the
Government of Guyana and the Atlantic Tele-Network Inc., and the
Licence da ted J 9th December! 1990. qran t ed to GT&T under the
Telecomnunications Act 1990 (No. 28 of 1990), it is clear that GT&T
is entitled to provide telephone service by wireless Incal loop
system.

PDF compression, OCR, web optimization using a watermarked evaluation copy of CVISION PDFCompressor

http://www.cvisiontech.com


5. Dr Soobrian of CTL contended that GT&T has no monopoly in
providing the above service and Ms Eileen Cox of the Consumers'
Advisory Bureau and Miss Lily Ferdinand, Legal Counsel representing

the Guyana Consumers' Association, raised questions regarding
security and suitability in relation to the wireless local loop

telephone system. These matters do not arise directly from the
objection raised by CTL's letter dated 25th October, 1996. If

these matters are raised separately, the Commission will consider

them.

Dated at Georgetown. Guyana.

this / day of November. 1996.
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